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Registration is OPEN through February 3, 2023 
 
 

Spring Lacrosse for 
Boys and Girls Pre-K 
through 8th Grade 

 
 

New and experienced players are welcome! 
 

Spires Lacrosse is a 
proud feeder into 

Gov. Thomas 
Johnson and 

Frederick High 
Schools 

www.spireslacrosse.org 
 

These materials are neither sponsored nor endorsed by the Board of Education of Frederick County, the 
Superintendent, FCPS, or any FCPS school. 

http://www.spireslacrosse.org/

